
UPDATE

The City of Lafayette is conducting a 
traffic study along the Olympic Boulevard 
and Reliez Station Road corridor between 
Pleasant Hill Road and Glenside Drive 
N.  With your assistance, the study will 
identify traffic problems & concerns 
along the corridor and explore solution 
options to address them. 

The robust participation from the 
community to date has gone a long way 
to identify a wide range of concerns to 
residents along  and users of the corridor. 

The next step is to consider a menu of 
solution options and build consensus 
around those that best address 
the highest-priority issues, while 
acknowledging various physical, 
financial, and political constraints.  
Lafayette’s community engagement 
process continues with a community 
meeting to view and discuss a solution 
menu, to be held at the Community 
Center “Sequoia Room” located at 500 St. 
Mary’s Road, Lafayette,  on January 22, 
2015.  We also invite your participation 
of an online survey, which will go live on 
January 23, 2015. 

It is our hope that the current effort will 
distill a solution set that, as the next step 
in the process, can be presented to the 
Circulation Commission to gain support 
of implementation. 

Olympic Boulevard and Reliez Station Road Corridor  
(Pleasant Hill Road - Glenside Drive N.) Traffic Study 
Community Engagement Process

Initial Opinion 
Survey

May 16, 2014 to  
June 16, 2014

Community Meeting 
#1, June 4, 2014, 6:30pm
Community Center, 500 
St. Mary’s Rd., Sequoia 

Room 

Community Walk #1
June 7, 2014 10 a.m.

Meet at PHR & Olympic

Community Walk #2
June 12, 2014 7:30 p.m.
Meet at PHR & Olympic

Community  
Meeting #2 

January 22, 2015 6:00 p.m. 
Meet at the Community 
Center “Sequoia Room”

Final Report

Circulation 
Commission

Review
Date TBD

Draft 
Recommendation 

Report

Circulation 
Commission  

Review
Date TBD

Development 
of Improvement 

Alternatives

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT PROCESS IN THIS STUDY

To share your opinion and take a brief survey, please visit
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/OlympicRSR

Survey Open between January 23, 2015 and February 8, 2015
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BACKGROUND 
  
The City of Lafayette is conducting a traffic study along the Olympic Boulevard and Reliez Station Road Corridor between Pleasant Hill Road and Glenside Drive (North).  Engaging the public, we hope to identify traffic problems and concerns along the corridor and explore solution options to address them.
 
The robust participation from the community to date has gone a long way to identify a wide range of concerns to users of and residents along the corridor.  Public input has also guided the development of solution alternatives targeting those concerns. 
 
 
UPDATE
 
Draft final improvement recommendations by the Consultant will be presented to the Circulation Commission at a public meeting on Monday, May 4, held in the Arts & Science Discovery Center at the Lafayette Library and Learning Center.  The recommendations are based on the feedback received from the public engagement process to date and the Circulation Commission briefing in March. 
 
The Commission will be asked to support the consultant recommendations to the City Council for final approval later this month.  Upon final approval, the project will move into the implementation phase, starting with detailed engineering and design.  Additional public meetings will be held to present detailed design drawings and solicit feedback on them.
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 Attend the next Public Meeting of the Circulation Commission:
Monday, May 4, 2015, 7 PM
 
 Lafayette Library and Learning Center
Arts & Science Discovery Center
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March 16, 2015
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